
 

The Bethesda Fundamental Baptist Institute (Founded in 1980) 
Founders:  C. L. Jones and Daniel L. Jones, Sr. 

Director:  Daniel L. Jones, Sr. 

Administrator:  Roberto Tabares  
 

June 7, 2012 – A New Bible Institute To Start! 

   
 II Ti. 2:2: “And the things that thou hast heard of me among many witnesses, the same commit thou to 

faithful men, who shall be able to teach others also.” 

 

Sending Church:  Worth Baptist Church - P.O. Box 15141 - Fort Worth, Texas - 76119 

Support:  I.B.F. I. Mission Agency - 724 North Jim Wright Fwy. -  Fort Worth, Texas - 76108 

Furlough Address:  Same as above 

Furlough phones: (817) 690-6019 & 690-5258   E-mail: djonessr@hotmail.com 

 

Dear Praying Friends,  
 

As you know, there is a lot of violence in Mexico, and much of it is in Monterrey.  We just talked to a couple from 

Juarez, Chihuahua, which used to be the most dangerous city in the world and they said that the violence there is 

nothing compared to what it was four years ago.  Monterrey is just the opposite; four years ago we had no violence 

compared to what we are seeing now.  Please pray for Mexico!   
 

Focusing On Our Graduates:  Patricia Galarza 

  Patricia Galarza graduated from our Bible Institute in August of 2011.  She  

  was saved and baptized in another Baptist Church, but when the new pastor  

decided he believed that salvation was not eternal, she looked for a church 

that believed in the fundamentals of the faith.  She went to Bethesda, and 

about 5 years ago felt that God wanted her to serve Him better in the local 

church.  She dedicated her life to the Lord and started in the Bible Institute.  

The picture we have chosen is not her graduation picture, but rather a picture 

that depicts her life’s calling:  that of service.  Wherever you see “Patty” (as 

we call her) you will see her serving.  She is active teaching Sunday School, 

discipleship, and children’s classes in her parents’ home.   She is the 

administrator of a buy and sell business in Monterrey, and has a tremendous 

testimony both in and out of church.    
 

A New Bible Institute To Open In September! 

We have 12 first year students that are coming to our institute from Cadereyta, about 40 miles from our church.  They 

arrive at the institute at 7:15 p.m. and leave after 10:00 every night.  The cartel (Zetas) stopped them one night and 

told them that they would allow them to go and come from their church to our institute, but that they will not defend 

them if another cartel attacks them or if they get caught in the middle of a gun battle between them and the army or 

between them and a rival cartel.  So, after conferring with the pastor, we have decided to start another Bible Institute 

in Cadereyta!  It will be the 14
th
 such institute that springs out of ours!  Please pray for all of the planning and getting 

of materials so that this can be possible.  One good outcome of the violence is that we have been able to start other 

works and institutes where the people would not have thought twice to travel to our place before, but now because of 

the danger involved, they must either remain at home, or we start something in their area!  
 

Good Reports Coming In From Current Students 

I just received word that the current student body (48 students), in the month of May, was able to win 148 people to 

the Lord and took 24 of them to church!  There are 7 churches represented in the Bethesda Baptist Institute.   
 

I will be e-mailing our letters in the future because of the high cost of postage.  If you would rather receive them by  

conventional mail let us know.  If you did not receive this via e-mail and would like to, please let us know.   

 

In Him, 

 

 

 

Daniel L. Jones, Sr. –Gal. 6:9   

 

Received for the Institute in April and May, 2012 

 

$_______________  ¡Muchas Gracias!  Thank You! 

You make it possible to teach the Word so that Mexicans can reach the world for Christ! 

 


